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We've had a busy but brilliant week here at Selby
Primary!



It was so good, in fact, that we wanted to share it with

our parents and community so please enjoy this special
end-of-year edition of the Bridge Newsletter!




Year 6 Graduation....p. 2-4
Transition Day and Staffing for 2023...p. 5

Future Leaders...p. 6
House Sports...p.7-11 

Cameo Visit and Class Parties...p. 12
Final Assembly...p. 13-14 
SVT Book Drive...p. 15-19

Have a happy holidays!

Special End of Year Bridge Issue #20
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Transition Day!

2023 Staffing
Junior School

Prep - Josie Ball 
1/2B - Bianca Mason
1/2R - Aimee Ryland

Senior School
3/4H - Jemima Hogg 
3/4J - Emma Jones 

5/6D - Monica Dryden 
5/6S - Jill Smits

Specialists 
Art & PE - Claire Williams

Japanese - Mariko Hioki-Walker 
  Performing Arts - TBA

Future 3/4H playing a game of Sardines 

On Tuesday morning students met with their 2023 teachers
and classmates to spend time getting to know each other.  

Our 2023 Preps getting to know  their
Buddies
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2023 Staffing
Junior School

Prep - Josie Ball 
1/2B - Bianca Mason
1/2R - Aimee Ryland

FUTUREFUTURE    LEADERSLEADERS







School Captains
Jasmin

Paul
Brooke

Lily



Sport Captains 
Mason

Michaela
Elvie
Billy
Liam
Noah

Amelia
Ruby










STEM Captains
Luljeta
Keira
Hope



Health and Wellbeing

Captains
Wren
Sunni
Harry



The Arts Captains

Lamont
Scarlet
Amaya

After transition on Tuesday next year's Leadership positions were (finally!)
revealed to our 2023 Year 6s. Students work throughout Term 4 to write and
deliver a persuasive speech in front of the Year 4s, Year 5s and teachers. The

students then vote on the  School Captain positions while the teachers
appoint the rest of the roles. 



We are very proud to announce our Student Leadership for 2023:

It is Selby PS tradition that School Captains are invited to the office to call home with their exciting news!
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House Sports
It was a terrific (if somewhat cold and rainy!) day at Menzies Oval

on Wednesday. We were very proud of the confidence and
resilience Selby PS kids showed when competing in the events. 
Below you will find some of Josie Ball's beautiful photos of the

day. 



Congratulations Temple House! 
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House Sports
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Year 6 Final Assembly
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Year 6 Final Assembly












